
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED TRANSFER 
OF PARCEL 0854 AT NO COST TO TOWN OF BERLIN 

WORCESTER COUNTY, MARYLAND 
 

The Town of Berlin is working with the Berlin Community Improvement Association 
(BCIA) and SHOREUP! Inc. to combine the following parcels into one: Parcel 0841 
(owned by the BCIA), Parcel 0842 (owned by the Town of Berlin), Parcel 0843 (owned by 
the BCIA), and Parcel 0854 (owned by Worcester County).  Parcel 0854 consists of roughly 
3.4 acres and contains an offline wetland on the southern portion of the property. The 
Worcester County Commissioners allowed the Town of Berlin to construct an offline 
wetland on Parcel 0854, which has helped reduce flooding in the Flower Street 
neighborhood. The remaining portion of the property is open land.  The County 
Commissioners will hold a 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

on 
Tuesday, APRL 5, 2022 

at 10:45 A.M. 
in the 

County Commissioners Meeting Room 
Room 1101 - Government Center 

One West Market Street Snow 
Hill, Maryland 21863 

 
For additional information, please contact the County Administration Office at (410) 632-1194 or visit the County 
website at: online at www.co.worcester.md.us. 

 
THE WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

http://www.co.worcester.md.us/

